
 
 
 Welcome to Annapolis.  Annapolis MD, is part of the Anne Arundel County Public School System 
(AACPS).  Below, you will find information from AACPS on locating schools as well as enrollment.  
AACPS is a part of the Military Interstate Children’s Compact Commission (MIC3).  To find out more 
about MIC3 and how it benefits Military Families, please click the link provided or visit: 
https//mic3.net.  AACPS engages in electronic enrollment.  Below, you will find information AACPS 
on locating the school your child will attend as well as the enrollment site and information to assist 
you with enrollment.  It is important to note that the AACPS is undergoing re-districting, but this will 
not affect the 25-26 school year. 
  
Welcome to Anne Arundel County Public Schools. We look forward to providing you (or your child) 
with a superlative learning experience in the years to come! 
This site contains step-by-step guidelines on how to enroll at AACPS. Follow Steps 1 and 2 below, 
then select the appropriate item on the left to access a page containing the mandatory documents 
needed to enroll, and the additional documentation you will need to complete enrollment.  

1. Ensure your child has been formally withdrawn from their previous school. In most cases, 
you will receive a withdrawal or transfer packet containing important information from your 
child’s school file that will make it easier to enroll your child in the new school. 

2. Find out what school your child will be attending. Please use the AACPS School Locator and 
Transportation Eligibility Indicator to find your school; your child’s school will be based on 
your current address. 

Click one of the links below to begin the online enrollment process.  
• Begin The Enrollment Process Here 
• Haga clic aqui para completar un formulario en español 

Important: If none of the items in the overview apply to you, please notify the specific school at the 
time of the enrollment and the school will put you in contact with the appropriate Pupil Personnel 
Worker. The Pupil Personnel Worker is available to assist with any custody situations that may arise 
during the enrollment process. 

• Tutorial video: Enrolling your child in school 
• Video tutorial: Cómo inscribir a su hijo en la escuela 

 
If you require additional assistance, please contact your School Liaison at: 
Ron Wolfe  
School Liaison NSA Annapolis 
410-293-2605 
NSAA_SL@US.NAVY.MIL 
 

https://mic3.net/
https://aacps-transpo.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/lookup/index.html?appid=ae0e61779b23489a86f49a4699b78bb0
https://aacps-transpo.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/lookup/index.html?appid=ae0e61779b23489a86f49a4699b78bb0
https://secure.aacps.org/webapps/SEFP/en-US/OSS/Enrollment
https://secure.aacps.org/webapps/SEFP/es-ES/OSS/Enrollment
https://www.aacps.org/o/aacps/page/pupil-personnel
https://www.aacps.org/o/aacps/page/pupil-personnel
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iE0ZMhQw3UQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oqN-LJ44eK0&t=5s
mailto:NSAA_SL@US.NAVY.MIL

